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Transport for London (representor number R01094)

Inspector’s Issues and Questions

Thank you for acknowledging TfL’s interestin the Redbridge Local Plan and requesting our
input.

We are aware of Redbridge Council’s response to the inspector’s preliminary matters which
addresses many points, and we expect that Redbridge Council will be making a full formal
response to the inspector’s formal Issues and Questions.

TfL’s interestin Issues 1 to 6 are only in relation to Issue 4 which addresses Investmentand
Growth Areas, and the questions raised by the inspector should be addressed in Redbridge
Council’s formal response. TfL are confident that Redbridge Council recognises how the
issues and questions affect our interests and will reflect this in their response.

If necessary, TfL officers can provide further information or clarification and can also be
available to attend the general discussion.



